Alex Tang

From: Amador, Ericka <Ericka_Amador@BCTransit.Com>

Sent: April-14-21 7:22 AM

To: Joel Clary; Bill Brown

Cc: Alex Tang; Graeme Mann; Heather Spinney; Megenbir, Levi; Richard Syrett

Subject: Re: Memo from BC Transit Regarding Functionality of the Bus Layby on Esquimalt Road west of
Lampson
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Hi Bill and all,

Our Transit Supervisor team has reported that both the route 26 and route 15 stop “in-road” and do not use the existing
pull out currently.

Presumably, the proposed change to the stop would match current conditions and stop use.

Thank you,
Ericka



